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Central Office 

5891 2585 

McGuire Campus 

92-100 Wilmot 

Road, Shepparton 

5858 9800 

Mooroopna 

Campus 

141-197 Echuca 

Road, Mooroopna  

5825 2344 

Wanganui Campus 

Parkside Drive, 

Shepparton  

5820 9900 

Dear Parents, 

 

We would like to invite you to attend an information session for Greater Shepparton 

College (interim name) for our English as an Additional Language Families.  

Sessions will be held at: 

 

Wanganui Park Secondary College on Monday, November 11th 6:30 - 7:30pm 

Or 

McGuire College on Tuesday, November 12th 6:30 – 7:30pm  

 

These meetings will provide information on the following:  

1. an introduction to Greater Shepparton College,  

2. information on uniform,  

3. transition period,  

4. camps,  

5. buses 

Each session will be conducted in the English, Arabic, Persian, Turkish, Albanian and 

Swahili languages. 

 

Please return the slip below, to your child’s current school’s Main Office by Friday 

November 8th. 

 

I will be attending (pick one): 

 Wanganui Park Secondary College on Monday, November 11th 6:30 - 7:30pm 

  McGuire College on Tuesday, November 12th 6:30 – 7:30pm 

 

 I will not be attending 

 

I speak:   

 Arabic 

 Persian/Dari 

 Turkish 

 Albanian 

 Swahili 

 English 

 Other:____________________ 


